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FLPD SEEKS TO IDENTIFY SHOOTER  
IN AGGRAVATED BATTERY INVESTIGATION 

Video: https://youtu.be/3E6r4LmmGp4 
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a shooting that occurred on 
Tuesday, May 24, 2022, at approximately 11:50 p.m. The incident occurred in the 3500 
block of Davie Boulevard in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

Preliminary investigation revealed the victim pulled his car in the parking lot of a business 
in the 3500 block of Davie Boulevard. An unknown suspect then walks up to the victim’s 
car. The victim exits his vehicle to confront the suspect. After a brief verbal altercation, the 
suspect brandishes a firearm and discharges it at the victim.  
 

The victim, who will not be identified, suffered minor injuries as a result of the incident.  
 

Anyone who can identify the suspect or with information regarding this incident is 
encouraged to contact Detective Amy Hoover at 954-828-5914 or Broward Crime Stoppers 
at 954-493-TIPS (8477). 
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